
May 2024

Happy May! 3 weeks to go!
I would like to thank everyone for making my first year as the Director of
our preschool so amazing! I knew that I had big shoes to fill when Nancy
left, and I appreciate you welcoming me into the position with open arms!
The transition would not have been so successful without Teresa Young.
Her expertise and knowledge of the history of our program helped me so
much throughout the year. I truly appreciate all of our teachers and the
grace they have given me in my first year! We are incredibly lucky to have
these amazing ladies in our school!

A few of reminders as we wrap up the school year:
● Registration fees for the 2024-25 school year were due in January. If

you have not paid your registration fee for the 2024-25 school year,
please do so as soon as possible. Several of our classes have a
waiting list. I want to be able to have spots for current families, but
will need to open up spots if you have not paid your registration fee.

● Per DHS safety regulations, the parking spots that we have blocked
off for the safe transport of our students to the playground cannot be
moved to make room for parking. Please leave the cones where they
are placed in the morning and do not park in those parking spots.

● If your child has brought medication to school, your teacher will be
handing it back to you at the end of the school year. Please make
sure you have it before you leave for the summer.

● Preschool Office Summer Hours: Teresa and I will have a different
schedule during the summer. If you would like to meet with us or



drop something off during the summer, please do so between
10:00am-2:00pm, Monday-Thursday. We will be available outside of
those hours, if needed, so please contact us if you need something!

● Please note Teresa and I will both be out of town the week of June
3rd, and the preschool office will be closed.

● Our summer mailing will go out to families the first part of July. It will
contain all of the information you will need for orientation, sneak a
peek, and missing paperwork.

We are going to be packing a lot of fun into our last 3 weeks of school! See
the important dates below for all of the activities happening this month!

● May 1 & 2: Preschool t shirt day
● May 6-10: Teacher Appreciation Week
● May 9: Prek field trip to Brown’s Woods
● May 13-15: Ice Cream Party during class time
● May 14: 3’s and Prek Music Program - 5:00pm - Sanctuary
● May 15: Park Day-3’s class, 2’s class, and Young 2’s MW class
● May 16: Park Day-Young 2’s TTh class
● May 16: Prek Graduation - 11:15am & 3:00pm - Friendship Room
● May 17: Park Day - 2’s ThF class
● May 20-23: Preschool Summer Camp 9:00am-11:30am (for those

that have already registered)


